
NOTICE 

TOWN OF MAGNOLIA 

 

OPEN BOOK will be held  

Monday, May 4, 2020 from 9:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. 

OPEN BOOK will be via phone or email ONLY due to COVID-

19 virus restrictions known at present. Call Ray Koscak at 262-

253-1142 or email the assessor any time before the end of the 

Open Book to:   Ray@wi-assessor.com 

 

 

BOARD OF REVIEW will be held  

Wednesday, June 10, 2020 from Noon to 2:00 p.m. at the  

Magnolia Town Hall 

14729 W. County Road A 

Evansville, WI 53536 

 

Grota Appraisal, the Town of Magnolia’s assessor will be 

present at the Board of Review.  To attend the Board of Review, 

a notice must be filed 48 hours prior to the scheduled 

meeting.  If you have any questions please call Graceann 

Toberman, Town Clerk/Treasurer at 608-876-6771. 

mailto:Ray@wi-assessor.com

